
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, June 7, 2024 
 
Cafeteria 

▪ TODAY will be the cafeteria’s last day for lunch sales until next year. Thank you for all your support! 
 

Music Council 
▪ Attention all PPHS musicians – there are still students who must return their music folders! Please bring to 

the music room TODAY! 

 
AR NEWS 

▪ It’s that time of year again! We need all students with an IEP who want to write their exams with AR to 
come to Room 102 and sign up. The deadline to sign up is TODAY so make sure to come and see Ms. Longley 
or Ms. Delaney before then. 

 

Attention all grade 9-11 students 
▪ Are you interested in being a School Ambassador for the 2024-2025 school year? If so, applications can be 

picked up in the Guidance Office and turned in by Monday, June 10th. We are looking for individuals who fit 
the following characteristics. Are you reliable, have great communication skills, enthusiastic, confident and a 
leader, then you may be the right fit to be a school representative. For more information, please speak with 
Mrs. McCormick or Mrs. Delaney. Remember applications are due Monday, June 10th. 

 
Art Exhibition 

▪ Our Student Art Exhibition is now on at the Scugog Library, The Kent Farndale Gallery. Come out and see our 
amazingly, talented artists. The show runs until June 20th. 

 

Exams 
▪ Please check your grade level google classroom for any information about upcoming exams. Good Luck ! 
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